
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

May 19, 2025

TOPIC:  Approval to Purchase Everyday Math Materials 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to purchase Everyday Mathematics Student Essential Sets for 
Kindergarten, First, Second, Third and Fourth Grade Classrooms from McGraw Hill in 
Columbus, Ohio for $129,245.16. This purchase would include print and digital sets for 
students as well as teacher licenses.  The first through fourth grade teacher licenses are 
being provided for free.

RATIONALE:  

Everyday Mathematics is the current math curriculum used at all K-4 schools. This 
purchase provides on-line access and consumable journals for students to use for the 
2025-26 school year. The recommendation has been reviewed and supported by the 
Curriculum Committee. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

The funds for this purchase is the Elementary Textbook Budget which has been 
supported by the Wayne County Enhancement Milage.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  

Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  

EXHIBITS:  

Attachment


